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From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Drew, Veronica [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 2:22:50 PM


Please upload email comment and make public.


Thanks


-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 1:20 PM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )


-----Original Message-----
From: rcshaffer1@everyactioncustom.com <rcshaffer1@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 1:12 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )


Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,


I am a New Jersey resident and President of Protect Our Coast New Jersey.


We respectfully ask the NJBPU support clean, reliable, affordable energy alternatives for New Jersey and reject
offshore wind as a possible solution. OSW is not clean. It is not reliable and it is definitely not affordable.


Thank you for your consideration.


Sincerely,
Robin Shaffer
915 2nd St  Ocean City, NJ 08226-4119
rcshaffer1@gmail.com
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